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May 15, 2024 

SUBJECT: Indian Community Development Block Grant Program Notice of Funding 

Opportunity (NOFO) Applicant Training 

Dear Tribal Leader: 

On May 15, 2024, the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) 

published the FY 2024 Notice of Funding Opportunity (NOFO) for the Indian Community 

Development Block Grant (ICDBG) Program. Applicants have until 11:59:59 EDT on July 15, 

2024, to submit applications via grants.gov.  

Under the ICDBG Program NOFO, approximately $70 million is available to eligible 

Tribes and Tribal organizations for the development of viable American Indian and Alaska 

Native communities, including the creation of decent housing, suitable living environments, and 

economic opportunities primarily for people with low and moderate incomes.  

The Office of Native American Programs (ONAP) will host a national virtual two-day 

training webinar. During the training sessions, ONAP will review the NOFO, application 

process, and address your questions. 

Please see the times and dates below for the National Virtual Webinar training sessions. 

National Virtual Webinar Log-in details: 

Day 1 – ICDBG NOFO Applicant Training:  

The webinar will begin at 1:00 p.m. and end at 5:00 p.m. EDT on June 12, 2024. You may join 

the webinar 10 minutes prior – view in your time zone. 

To join the webinar, click the link below: 

https://intellor.webex.com/intellor/j.php?MTID=mb969c4cc815a107c437645d418f77545 

Follow the prompts to connect to the event by computer or telephone. 
Event ID: 6967927#. 

If you cannot join by computer, you may dial in by phone only at 1-202-735-3323 with access 

code 6967927#. 
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Day 2 – ICDBG NOFO Applicant Training:  

The webinar will begin at 1:00 p.m. and end at 5:00 p.m. EDT on June 13, 2024. You may join 

the webinar 10 minutes prior – view in your time zone. 

To join the webinar, click the link below: 

https://intellor.webex.com/intellor/j.php?MTID=mdeb4dbdbb05c8084dcfc2f45fa9fd0fc 

Follow the prompts to connect to the event by computer or telephone. 
Event ID: 6236782#. 

If you cannot join by computer, you may dial in by phone only at 1-202-735-3323 with access 

code 6236782#. 

ONAP will post all program updates and NOFO training materials (e.g., webinar details, 

webinar recordings, PowerPoint presentations, and Frequently Asked Questions) on Codetalk. 

Please check Codetalk for additional updates. 

I strongly encourage you to apply for an ICDBG Grant for your community. If you have 

any questions about the NOFO, please contact ONAP-ICDBG@hud.gov or your ONAP Area 

Office. 

Thank you for your continued partnership and collaboration in serving Indian Country. 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Heidi J. Frechette 

Deputy Assistant Secretary for 

Native American Programs 
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